Subject: post-partum vitamin A
Posted by DHS QRE Admin on Fri, 04 Apr 2014 00:23:22 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Posted on behalf of Steve Hodgins, Save the Children

The question on post-partum vitamin A should be deleted; we have sound evidence for lack of
effectiveness of this intervention (and the current WHO recommendation is that post-partum
vitamin A supplements NOT be given). It has no effect on mortality or morbidity.

Steve Hodgins
Save the Children

Subject: Re: post-partum vitamin A
Posted by odary on Fri, 11 Apr 2014 19:34:22 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

The USAID-NUT Division endorses elimination of question 446 (vitamin A supply to women after
child delivering).
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